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C ITY OF A TLANTA 

JACK C. DELIUS 

GENERAL MANAGER 

Mr. J.C. Barrett 

DEPARTMENT of PARKS 
Office of General Manager 

Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

April 14, 1967 

J.C. Barrett Construction Company, Inc. 
3455 Sexton Road 
Chamblee, Georgia 30005 

Re: Concessions Building - Grant Park 

Dear Mr. Barrett: 

' I thank you for your letter of March 29, 1967 and am genuinely pleased 
and relieved that a target date for completion of the above project 
has been determined. I still feel that July 1st is too late to 
complete this project particularly due to the fact that we will be in 
the midst of our most busy season. I managed to inspect the building 
every weekend and sometimes find it difficult to determine that any 
work has been done. I strongly urge that you fulfill your contract 
with the City of Atlanta by completing this building as rapidly as 
possible and I am assured by the Architects involved, Tucker and Howell, 
that they have in no way delayed making decisions on changes, modifi­
cations, etc.; and, from their statements in writing, I assume that they 
are presently not holding any decisions that would delay you proceeding 
with the project. 

The undersigned would particularly appreciate being kept advised if any­
thing should develop to delay this project further and I am 

JCD :bjw 

cc : Hon. Ivan Allen , J r. / 
All Member s of the Par ks Conunittee 
Mr. Thomas F. Choyce 
Hon. William B. Hartsfie ld 
Mr. A. P. Brindley 
Mr. W. o. Street 
Tucker and Howe ll 

ery truly yourns·n . 

( . ~ 

eral Manager of 
Par ks and Recreation 
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